

We inspire girls to be joyful, healthy and confident using a fun, experience-based curriculum which creatively integrates running. Give your daughter the tools to activate her limitless potential! With COVID-19, lessons and running will take place outdoors and we will remain socially distanced.

Registration begins on **Monday, February 22**nd and ends a week later. Team will be created based on a lottery system which allows every family equal opportunity to be part of this wonderful program.

Meetings will be held Tuesdays and Thursdays starting in September from 3:45pm-5:00pm at Merritt School.

The first meeting will be Tuesday, April 13th.

Registration or for more information visit: www.gotrnjn.org

Coach Contact:

Sarah Barrs: sebbarrs@gmail.com
Christine Hickey: chickey@cresskillnj.net
Jennifer Wood: jwood@cresskillnj.net

